
Notice of Public Test of Election Equipment 

 

Notice is hereby given that a Public Test of the Optical Scan tabulating equipment and the Touch Screen 

equipment to be used at the General Election on November 2nd 2010 in the Town of Hubbard, will be 

conducted on Saturday, October 30th 2010 at 1:30 PM at the Hubbard Town Hall, W2864 Neda Road in 

the village of Neda. 

 

 

 

Naomi Kriewald 

Town Clerk 


